

Department of Zoology, University of Toronto

August 31, 1995

Dr. Roberta Bondar 151 Glendale Blvd. Toronto Ontario M4G 2W2

Dear Roberta,

On behalf of the departmental Landscape Committee I have enclosed an invitation for you to attend our Opening Ceremonies for ZOOWOODS, and as our guest for the fundraising lunch afterwards. It would be great if your could join us and for you to see how far we have come since you were here last year for the tree planting ceremony.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Williams